
From: Mirely Coronel [redacted] 
Date: Sun, 18 May 2008 10:41:32 -0400 
To: "Shane, Barbara (NIH/NIEHS) [E]" <shane@niehs.nih.gov> 
Conversation: BPA concerns 
Subject: BPA concerns 

I've read about the Bisphenol A affecting lab-animals and 'am concern about the 
effects in humans. I would like to know why not all plastics have "recycling 
numbers". And what should be done about those plastics without numbers. 
Also, others that don't have a numbers like plastic hangers, dose cups, plastic 

flatware, zip closures bags, what should be done with those? Are they safe to 
use? 

A very concern homemaker. 

Mirely Coronel 
[redacted] 


